
March is the first month of spring! 
It comes in like a lion and out like a lamb ... As the old saying goes! Though we are 
very fortunate that our weather here in northern Florida is mild we have had our share 
of chilly weather and we welcome the beautiful blue skies and sunny warm weather 
ahead! 
As the days begin to get longer and the flowers and shrubs start to bloom, we 
welcome spring with open arms! 

• Valentine's Day came and went in a flash!• I do hope that you all gave some
tender, loving care to your most cherished MG'S and of course, most importantly your
loved ones!

I would like to thank all of our wonderful members who attended the January monthly 
meeting ! We had a tremendous turnout in attendance, approximately 35 people 
including two new members that joined and their spouses. This is an outstanding 
number and hoping that all your enthusiasm continues to remain strong so we can can 
continue building going forward. To our New Members ... I am wishing you a very warm 
welcome to our club and hoping our camaraderie and friendship adds a bit of fun to 
life's adventures! 
Our January meeting was held at a new location for us, DONOVAN'S IRISH PUB in 
Saint Augustine! It was a great atmosphere and we were fortunate that they were able 
to give us a separate large area to conduct our meeting. I think everyone enjoyed the 
setting plus the yummy food they seNed too! 
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